The Newburg United School Board held a board retreat August 15, 2022, at the Westhope Country Club. President Nathan Boll called the retreat to order at 6:02 pm. Present: Karlene Wyman, Sommer Zimmer and Jay Tonneson. Absent: Jason Blada, TJ Streich and Lloyd Sund. Also present: Superintendent Hadlee Brandt.

MTSS Program – Supt. Brandt went over the MTSS program that was implemented last school year and student growth that has been documented.

ICU Program - Supt. Brandt went over the ICU program that was implemented last year and the data generated.

Stem Room Grant – Supt. Brandt went over the Stem Room Grant that she has applied for showing the funding breakdown and the different career areas it would cover.

Meeting adjourned at 6:46 pm

Hadlee Brandt, Superintendent

Nathan Boll, Board President